TREE LIGHTING

Orlando's official Christmas Tree Lighting will be Friday, December 4, at the Lake Eola Park bandshell.

The evening will include the lighting of the 72-foot Christmas tree featuring 88,000 animated lights, a holiday concert from Encore Cast Performing Arts, Eola Wonderland Christmas Tree performance, and the Trinity Lutheran School Christmas musical.

A festival will surround the stage with food trucks and vendors of all kinds.

LAKE EOLA HEIGHTS HISTORIC NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION 2015 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

2015 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION
Name(s)
Address
Phone
E-mail
List any committees you are interested in (Garden of Month, Holiday Decorations, Traffic, School Liaison, Roundabout Maintenance) or comments/suggestions.

Annual dues are \$15 per household Please make checks payable to LEHHNA Dues may be submitted at meetings or mailed to: LEHHNA c/o Diane Martens 229 E. Amelia St. Orlando, FL 32801-1303

HAPPENINGS ON BROADWAY

Broadway United Methodist Church, at the corner of Broadway and Amelia, would like our neighbors to know about these upcoming events:

"The Word on Broadway" is a series of free concerts that include classical, sacred or theater music tied to a theme of current social interest. The first presentation was "The City Beautiful" which spoke to the problems of racial justice and harmony. A special offering was taken, and Hillcrest Elementary received this first donation. When Pastor Tracy delivered this offering, the principal at Hillcrest was overwhelmed with this act of generosity. The offering taken at future presentations will be given to other well-deserving non-profit organizations.

On December 6 at 7:30 p.m., the presentation will be "Can I Be Home for Christmas" with the emphasis being acceptance. All genders, racial and ethnic groups and persons of all political persuasions are welcome.

"The Hanging of the Greens/Harp Concert" is an annual event at Broadway UMC. This year's presentation will be Sunday, November 29, at 3 p.m. This event is a presentation of Christmas music from the Central Florida Chapter of the American Harp Society and an explanation of the decorations in the church for the Christmas season by Rev. Tracy Hunter. The Harp Society usually has harpists from all over Central Florida, with more than 20 harps involved.

"The Heart of Christmas" will be the annual Cantata. This choral presentation is the combined choirs of Broadway United Methodist, St. Andrew's United Methodist and Reeves Memorial United Methodist. This event will be held at Broadway during the 11 a.m. worship service on December 13. If you have not heard a full choir sing at Broadway, you will be pleased and surprised with the wonderful acoustics in the building.

"Blue Christmas: Remembering Those We Miss" will be held Wednesday, December 16, at 6 p.m. This is a meaningful service for those who find the holidays a stressful time of year due to any kind of loss in their life.

Christmas Eve - Lessons, Carols & Candle lighting will be held Thursday, December 24, at 5 p.m.

An organizational meeting for all interested in participating in a community garden will be December 7 at 7 p.m. in the fellowship hall. The church will provide land for the garden in the grass area behind the paved parking lot. Even if you're not interested in actually growing plants but are a master gardener, please plan to attend as your skills will surely be needed. This will be a community-led endeavor, not a church-led program.

The church asks that no one place large items beside its dumpster, which is for church and tenant use only. If you have a large item to get rid of, just place it at the curb and the city will pick it up. Thank you for not setting large items beside our dumpster.

MEETING SIGNS

If you have a meeting sign, please place it out no later than Sunday, November 8, and take it in no later than Sunday, November 15.